
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION PRESENTATION 

FOR 

WESTERN REGIONAL WASTEWATER TREATMENT PROJECT 

 

A public information presentation on the planned Western Regional Wastewater Treatment Project has 

been scheduled for Wednesday, September 23rd, 2020 at 7:00 PM. This presentation will be made on 

behalf of the Wayne County Water and Sewer Authority (WCWSA), along with the Towns of Macedon, 

Marion, Palmyra and Walworth and the Village of Palmyra, all as participants in this important regional 

project. 

Due to continuing COVID concerns and restrictions, this presentation will be hosted in virtual fashion, 

utilizing the Zoom platform.  This meeting can be accessed as follows: 

Join the zoom meeting at https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86063819885  

or join the meeting by phone (audio only) please dial: (929)205-6099 and enter  

Meeting ID: 860 6381 9885 

This presentation will primarily be targeted toward those sewer customers in the Towns of Walworth 

and Macedon that currently receive a sewer bill from the Town of Walworth. These customers will be 

seeing new charges related to this project on their January, 2021 tax bills.   The presentation will also 

provide an update on project details and status for the benefit of interested parties within all involved 

municipalities.   

Information on this project may also be obtained by accessing the Project Website after September 14th 

At www.wcwsaregionalwwtp.org  

Project information handouts are also available at the offices of WCWSA and all participating 

municipalities. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86063819885
http://www.wcwsaregionalwwtp.org/

